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Dear Pershing Community, 

 

The 2019 – 2020 school year is poised to be a great one! We are excited to welcome another 

class of 6th grade students and welcome back the 7th and 8th grade classes.  

 

Students will have a number of new opportunities this fall. One of the Pershing strategic goals is 

to increase student involvement in extracurricular activities and develop leadership opportunities with 

the implementation of Student Led Clubs during the school day. These clubs will meet in regular 

rotations and allow a multitude of enrichment opportunities for all students. Additionally, the students 

will have access to an added homework intervention during the school day to assist with missing 

assignments. Please use the website as a reference for events happening at Pershing. The Pershing 

Event Calendar will be published on the website and you can subscribe to the Pershing Event Calendar 

on a smart phone. You can find all of the necessary back to school information by selecting the School 

Information link on the Pershing Middle School Website: www.sps.org/Pershing 

 

On the back of this letter, you will find your student’s username and password to login to the 

SPS eSchool Home Access Center (HAC). This login will allow your student to view their live 

gradebook as well as their schedule. Schedules may be subject to change up to the first day for school. 

In addition, each guardian can receive their own username and password to monitor their student’s 

progress. If you are a Pershing parent or guardian and need a HAC username and password please 

call the office. Take a moment to login to the Home Access Center to ensure your demographic 

information is up to date. We will use this information to contact you in case of an emergency and I plan 

to send regular information and updates via email.  

 

I cannot wait to start another year at Pershing and continue the rich tradition of Pershing Middle 

School excellence.  If you ever have any questions or would like to meet with me, my door is always 

open.  You can also reach me by email at rgsavage@spsmail.org or by phone at #523-2404.  I look 

forward to serving you as principal at Pershing this school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Savage 
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